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Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: Marcia Goff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

Officials from the Office of Management and Enterprise Services expect no negative impact of 

insurance premium rates or flexible benefit allowances as a result of the provisions of HB 2237 

in its current form.  HB 2237 is not expected to have a negative fiscal impact on the state budget 

or revenues. 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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